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5th July 22 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Year 6 Leavers’ Celebrations (Thursday 21st of July)  
 
We would like to invite you to our Year 6 Leavers’ Service.  Please come along to help celebrate 
your child’s successes throughout their time here at Hellifield C.P.  The Leavers’ Service will 
take place at St Aidan’s Church, Hellifield, starting at 9.30am.  This will be a lovely opportunity 
for us to celebrate your child’s achievements and to begin to say our goodbyes.   
 
Leavers - Special Evening Event (Year 6 Pupils only) 
 
We are also having a special pizza night on the evening of the Leavers’ Service (21/07/22).   
This will be held at Hellifield C.P. School starting from 3.30pm and will finish at 6.00pm.  There 
will be pizza and drinks for tea with party games.  Please ensure that your child brings a pair of 
old shorts and a t-shirt/towel and trainers that you don’t mind getting wet!  We have games 
planned which are going to be lots of fun! 
 
Thank you for your ongoing support over the years your child has attended our school. I hope you 
enjoy our Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly.  You may want to bring your tissues! 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Miss Sargison  
 
(Oak Class Teacher)  
 

 


